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September 22, 1976 

Office of the White House Press Secretary 

NOTICE TO THE PRESS 

In regards to the question of who invited Billy Graham to the White 
House the situation is as follows: 

About three weeks ago the President called Billy Graham and 
said "the next time you are in Washington, D. C. I would like 
to see you. 11 

Yesterday Billy Graham called Dick Cheney and said he would 
be in town for President Tolbert 1 s reception on Wednesday, 
September 22 and would be free to see the President if he was 
available. 

Yesterday evening Terry 0 1Donnell called Billy Graham and 
said that the President would like to see him at 6:00 p.m. 
Wednesday, September 22. 

# # # 
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